Pilon, Janet

Subject: Mask By-law

From: Danny Cerino

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 9:42 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Mask By-law

Hello Councillors,

This is an email I was hoping I never had to send. It's 5 months into a "pandemic" (900 total cases, 30 active in Hamilton, like come on now) and you all have the nerve to vote to take God-given, inalienable rights away from the people you REPRESENT. You don't get to write unconstitutional laws and just saw "yup we voted" so it's a law now you all have to follow it citizens. I'm not sure if any of you have ever read a history book, but this vote is directly leading to losing every single one of our rights. Sure you'll have the people that support it, but that doesn't give you the right to do it. Everyone deserves a choice, and I have no issues with masks, only the mandates that come with it.

If we don't have bodily autonomy, the freedom of choice to act and do as we please as long as we are not causing harm to others (asymptomatic spread is a conspiracy theory to take control), we have nothing left but a totalitarian state telling us where to stand, where to walk, what to wear, and how to act because we need to live in fear of a virus with a 99.9% survival rate.

This is the beginning of the end for us, and you can bet you won't ever see me in a muzzle. Looking forward to the day a class action lawsuit is brought upon all of you for abusing your power. History will not remember you kindly. Have a good weekend, can't wait to be maskless in Monday.

Danny